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Michelle Strong
276 Nh Route 175
Campton, NH 03223

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Please say no to northern pass. My ancestors were one of the first fifty families to found Plymouth NH.
I live in a thriving part of our state, where Plymouth Main Street is still a beautiful functioning social
enterprise. I believe my ancestors would be proud of all that Plymouth has become. The northern pass
will come through and jeopardize Plymouth Main Street, the beauty of it and the thriving small
businesses. It will also destroy the beauty of our northern terrain, and look horrible in our state capital.
After all the construction is done and we a left with a hand full of jobs at the end of all this, I say
please say no to the northern pass.

Sincerely,
Michelle Strong
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